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2024 1st PHILIPPINE ASSOCIATION FOR GOVERNMENT BUDGET ADMINISTRATION 

SEMINAR AND MEETING 

The Philippine Association for Government Budget Administration (PAGBA) Inc. will 

conduct the 2024 1st PAGBA Seminar and Meeting, with the theme, Responding to the 
Continuing Challenges of Innovations and Technology to Public Financial Management, to be 

held at the Bohol Tropics Resort, Tagbilaran City, Bohol, on April 17–20, 2024. 

The PAGBA’s theme for this calendar year connotes a task to financial managers on 

how to respond to structural reforms attendant to digitalization and a call to civil servants 

that service responsiveness requires continuing information and professional development. 

The distinguished experts and resource speakers invited will discuss a new line-up of 

topics, all attuned to a single objective: to sustain the provision and facilitation of capacity-

building requirements relative to sound public financial management and good governance, 

including worthwhile information on work-life balance. 

The topics are as follows: 

1. Laws and Regulations on Government Expenditures (LARGE);

2. Updates on Compensation and Allowances in Government;

3. Application of Artificial Intelligence in Public Fiscal Management;
4. Updates on Budgeting Rules and Regulations;

5. Omnibus Rules on Appointments and Other Human Resource Actions;

6. Updates on GSIS Premiums and Benefits;

7. PAG-IBIG Fund Premium, Benefits, and Investment Opportunities;

8. Tax Updates; and
9. Procurement Rules and Regulations.

Budget/finance officers, accountants, procurement/administrative/legal/ personnel 

officers, cashiers/treasurers, comptrollers, planning/development officers, fiscal/school 

administrators, and other officials and employees are encouraged to participate in the 

seminar. 

Interested participants may register through the PAGBA website: www.pagba.com. 

For more information, please contact: 

Ms. Rosalina Cenon 

Secretariat, Philippine Association for Government 

Budget Administration Inc. 

Units 9N & 9O, 9th Floor, Lansbergh Place Condominium  

170 Tomas Morato Avenue, corner Scout Castor St., Quezon City 

Email address: pagba.inc@gmail.com 
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